
Improvements to the Northbound Offramp of Interstate 94
will take place beginning October 23rd. The work will
involve the addition of a second right turn lane onto
eastbound CTH S.

Right turning truck traffic will be detoured during
construction, while access to local residences and
businesses will be maintained.

Project Construction Period:

October 23, 2023 through

November 17, 2023
Lane Closure/Truck Detour starts 

10/23/2023

If you have any questions about 

the project during construction, 

you may contact Project Manager 

Chris Palmer by phone at (847) 

714-2186, or by email at

Christopher.Palmer@pdbgroup.com
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